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INDUSTRY LETTER NO. 2020-03 
June 19, 2020 

 
TO:   All Licensees, Enrolled Attorneys and Interested Parties 
 

FROM:  Allen Godfrey, Executive Director   
 
RE:   Amended Guidelines for COVID-19 
 

 
This Industry Letter amends previously issued Industry Letter No. 2020 – 01 issued on May 15, 2020.  
All guidelines in Industry Letter No. 2020 – 01 shall remain in place, with the following additions or 
amendments: 

 

• Slot machines will be deactivated to ensure a minimum of one slot machine of distance between 
guests, or may continue to be reconfigured to allow for a minimum of six feet of separation 
between guests. 

• Table games for larger size tables may increase player limits as follows: 

▪ Maximum of four players at baccarat tables 

▪ Maximum of four players at roulette tables 

▪ Maximum of four players at each side of craps tables 

• Poker rooms may open with a maximum limit of five players per table. 

• VIP lounges may open subject to the same requirements and limitations placed on the 
operations of bars in the casino. 

                             

These changes may go into effect immediately upon receipt of this Industry Letter. 

                       

 

 


